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Happy Spring! Please check out the article in the Reflector Chronicle about exciting things
happening in the Teen & Technology Department @http://www.abilene-rc.com/eedition/page-
a1/page_33763657-d6dc-5476-8cfb-df3c10865d7c.html   The Teen and Tech department was
awarded a grant from the Community Foundation of Dickinson County to purchase fun furniture
and gaming equipment.  If you know anyone involved with the Community Foundation tell them
thanks.  Things should start arriving soon.

Stay Healthy :)

T.A.G. Update
by Sponsor Kat McKee

THE T.A.G.
CONNECTION

Abilene Public Library T.A.G. Newsletter
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National Poetry Month

CELEBRATE NATIONAL POETRY MONTH BY SENDING ME YOUR
POETRY TO PUT UP AT THE LIBRARY.  I'D LOVE TO DISPLAY
SOME LOCAL TALENT. PLEASE SEND ME YOUR ORIGINAL POEMS
AT KMCKEE@ABILENELIBRARY.ORG.  

 PARTICIPATE IN THE 2021 DEAR POET PROJECT

SHARE A #POCKETPOEM ON POEM IN YOUR POCKET DAY ON
APRIL 29

FOLLOW THE THOUSANDS OF CELEBRATIONS TAKING PLACE
ON SOCIAL MEDIA WITH THE OFFICIAL HASHTAG
#NATIONALPOETRYMONTH AND FOLLOW THE ACADEMY OF
AMERICAN POETS ON TWITTER AND INSTAGRAM @POETSORG

Coming Soon
Summer
Reading

2021

https://poets.org/national-poetry-month/dear-poet-2021
https://poets.org/national-poetry-month/poem-your-pocket-day
https://twitter.com/POETSorg
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NATIONAL LIBRARY WEEK 2021NATIONAL LIBRARY WEEK 2021:
 WELCOME TO YOUR LIBRARY

 
THE THEME FOR NATIONAL LIBRARY WEEK (APRIL 4-10, 2021), “WELCOME TO
YOUR LIBRARY,” PROMOTES THE IDEA THAT LIBRARIES EXTEND FAR BEYOND THE
FOUR WALLS OF A BUILDING – AND THAT EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO USE THEIR
SERVICES. DURING THE PANDEMIC LIBRARIES HAVE BEEN GOING ABOVE AND
BEYOND TO ADAPT TO OUR CHANGING WORLD BY EXPANDING THEIR RESOURCES
AND CONTINUING TO MEET THE NEEDS OF THEIR USERS. WHETHER PEOPLE VISIT
IN PERSON OR VIRTUALLY, LIBRARIES OFFER OPPORTUNITIES FOR EVERYONE TO
EXPLORE NEW WORLDS AND BECOME THEIR BEST SELVES THROUGH ACCESS TO
TECHNOLOGY, MULTIMEDIA CONTENT, AND EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS.
WELCOME TO YOUR LIBRARY

 



TEEN ADVISORY GROUP TAG 

 

Teens grades 9-12 are welcome to become

members of the Teen Advisory Group (TAG) 

 

Members commit to attending one meeting

per month and give their advice on how to

make the library and the Teen Space better. 

 TAG members can also volunteer to help

with other projects like preparing for and/or

assisting with programs. 

 

Name:_______________________________

_______________________ Email address: 

_____________________________________

_______________ 

Phone number:

_________________________ 

Can we text you? ____________ 

Grade: ____________________ 

 

Please answer the following questions, sign,

and return this form to APL. 

 

 

● Why do you want to join TAG? 

 

 

● What are your hobbies or interests? 

 

 

●

TEEN ADVISORY GROUP 
TAG 

 
Teens grades 9-12 are welcome to become members of the Teen Advisory Group (TAG) 

 
Members commit to attending one meeting per month and give their advice on how to make the library and
the Teen Space better.  TAG members can also volunteer to help with other projects like preparing for and/or
assisting with programs. 

 
Name:______________________________________________________ 
Email address: __________________________________________________ 
Phone number: _________________________ 
Can we text you? ____________ 
Grade: ____________________ 

 
Please answer the following questions, sign, and return this form to APL. 

 
 

● Why do you want to join TAG? 
 
 

● What are your hobbies or interests? 
 
 

● Do you have a community service requirement for school, NHS, or other group? 
 
 
 
 

Signature: _______________________________________________________ 

Abilene Public Library 
209 NW 4th 

785-263-3082 
Contact: Kat McKee kmckee@abilenelibrary.org or call 785-263-3082

 


